
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240445. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response in the 
attached spreadsheet. 

 
I am writing to inquire about the possibility of obtaining the data we previously 
requested, but at the Postcode District level rather than at the Local Authority 
level. Responses from other ambulance trusts suggest that having the data by 
Postcode District (e.g., EX1, EX2, LS15) would allow for a more systematic 
nationwide analysis. This granularity would greatly enhance our ability to 
aggregate and utilize the statistics as needed. I apologise for having to revise 
the previous request, however we only recently received feedback from other 
trusts suggesting this would allow greater comparability nationwide. Just so it 
is clear, I am providing the revised request below: 

 The mean and 90th percentile of the Response Time for ambulance calls 
aggregated by Postcode District (e.g. BN1 in Brighton) and patient 
classifications(C1-C4) from 2017 to 2023, in a weekly frequency. 

 The Number of Calls for ambulances by Postcode District (e.g. BN1 in 
Brighton) and patient classifications(C1-C4) from 2017 to 2023, in a 
weekly frequency. 

 
Please see attached spreadsheet. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 



If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


